

Pearl Hyde Primary School Dorchester Way Coventry CV2 2NB Tel: 024 7661 0165 Fax: 024 7661 6068

E-mail: admin@pearlhyde.co.uk Website: www.pearlhyde.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Theresa O'Hara

3 April 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Schools have had an update today from the government regarding Easter holiday provision.

The government are asking teaching staff to volunteer to come into school for the duration of the Easter break.

We will be putting an Easter Holiday Club style provision on for the children eligible to access this provision.

Key worker children are one of these groups, I have called other eligible children's parents/carers today who have been invited to access the Easter Holiday Club. This will, as you will appreciate not apply to all children.

As key workers are also needed to work at weekends, we have been asked to open over all 3 weekends in the holiday period, please email us if you require your child to access provision. Equally, if you are called into work suddenly, due to any emergency situations and require your child to access provision, please email us to let us know.

Thank you for your understanding during this time and for supporting your child/ren in their home learning.

We are here for you and your child/ren every day, please do not hesitate to call us if you need anything. Even if it's just for a chat.

With very best wishes from all the staff and myself,

heresa () Houra

Mrs Theresa O'Hara Head teacher













